PUBLIC NOTICE

The Department of Behavioral Health and Developmental Services has 

extended the CSB FY19-20 State Performance Contract term, as 

amended, through December 31, 2020. Contract amended material may be 

accessed below.

Public comment is invited and may be submitted in writing to the attention 
of the Executive Director at 1241 North Main St., Harrisonburg, Va. 22802.  
The CSB Board of Directors will take action on the Performance Contract at 
the Board meeting on July 14, 2020.  
